
 

 

 
18 September 2024 
 
OIA-743 
 

Tēnā koe  

Response to your information request  - Rukutane Point Pump Station 

I refer to your request of 27 August 2024 asking for information about untreated 
wastewater discharges from Rukutane Point Pump Station. 

The information you have requested is provided in the appendix on the next page, in 
accordance with the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act (LGOIMA) 
1987.  

It is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information requests where 
possible. Our response to your request will be published shortly at 
https://www.wellingtonwater.co.nz/about-us/official-requests/official-information-act-
responses/ with your personal information removed. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602. 

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to email us at 
official.information@wellingtonwater.co.nz 
 
Nāku noa, nā 

Head of Customer Experience  
Customer Operations Group 
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